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Newsletter volume 1 October 7th to November 6th 2005-The Chinese Month of Dog 

: Chinese face reading places a great deal of emphasis on a person’s eyes. The period that the 

eye governs a person’s life journey is from age 35 to age 40. According to the western scientific approach known 

as Neuro-Linguistic Programming, or NLP, a person’s eye movements can reflect his or her thoughts and 

confidence. Certain eye movements can access information or repressed emotion or even provide clues as to 

whether a person is telling the truth or not. While NLP is recently quite well known in the West, this method was 

actually created by the Chinese some 3,000 years ago!  

 

Tip of the month:  A person with big eyes, also known as ‘child eyes’, is generally a trusting and, sometimes 

naïve, person (and, the reverse is often true, too). Please do not take advantage of him or her!  

 

This is the Chinese month of the Dog with fire stem. These are strong fire days so a person 

who needs fire for rebalancing his or her life portfolio should make use of these days for critical decision-making, 

signing contracts and meeting important people. Avoid unnecessary arguments and provocations because this 

might lead to unwarranted ‘bloodshed’. 

 

Tip of the month: Increase your child’s attention span and focus on studies by placing four big pens or small 

plants in the central of your house. Increase your dating luck by placing a cup of clean water in the Southwest 

sector. And, increase your wealth by placing red colored decorations n the South sector.  

 

 A point of interest in reference to my website’s discussion of names analysis – Did you 

know that some pen strokes are meant for females and some just for males! Numbered strokes such as 11, 15, 24, 

42 and 35 are less aggressive and have a feminine quality (with the right combinations). As such, they are 

preferably for females only. Whereas strokes such as 13, 17, 21, 23, 29 and 33 have an aggressive quality and 

are suitable for men only. Nevertheless, there are always exceptions to the rule: the totality of the names, including 

balancing strokes, is critical. 

 

If you have any comments please write to editor@misterfengshui.com 

 

Your letters and comments are always welcome! 


